
 

 

 

 

Ref : DRPAIU/OCOE/2023-24/010                 June 8, 2024 

 

 

Notice/Circular 
 

 

The Unfair Means Committee (UMC)  meeting has been scheduled on June 13, 2024 in the 

in Dean’s Office, Room No. – G5, Ground Floor, AIMS. All the students who were 

involved in the Unfair Means during the End Semester Examination May, 2024 are 

required to be present before the UMC Committee to put their views on the above 

mentioned date at 11:15 AM. If student failed to appear before the committee, the 

committee members will take the appropriate action as per the University norms. 

 

 

 

 

 

Pravesh Kumar 

Controller of Examinations (I/C) 
 

CC :   

Office of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor    

Office of Registrar    For kind information.    

All Deans   -           For information to the concerned students 

Notice Board & on the Website 

Record File 

 


